
Evelyn Champion, Director 

Orchestra Notes – September 28, 2022 
Hello parents and students! Please take a few minutes to review this week’s Orchestra notes. If you 

missed the first two Orchestra Notes please visit this webpage and review them: Handouts/Notes. 

 

MUSICON FUNDRAISER IS A SUCCESS! 

HUGE thanks to everyone who participated in the MUSICON fundraiser! We did VERY well this year 

and had a really fun celebration- we danced, we ate, we sang, we partied! Special thanks to the many 

parent volunteers who helped with the event as chaperones. Here are the final stats: 

 
 

FALL CONCERT AND PICTURE NIGHT- October 25th 

The Fall Concert and picture night is mandatory for all orchestra members, all three grade levels. We 

have been extremely busy with preparation, and I am sure you are going to be impressed. Every 

student received a hard copy of the concert letter and picture and uniform information, and it is also 

posted on the Orchestra webpage- handouts. 

https://www.northwesternmsmusic.org/orchestrahandouts 

 

 

https://www.northwesternmsmusic.org/orchestrahandouts
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ORCHESTRA FORMAL UNIFORM 

Please take a look at the uniform requirements that were sent home with the Fall Concert permission 

letter. If any seventh or eighth graders need to get a larger size polo shirt, please bring in the old shirt 

(clean, please) and trade it. Sixth graders will be sized in class. 

 

 

 

 

 

BEST WISHES for October 15th 

GOOD LUCK to all the Orchestra students who will audition for the Georgia Music Educators 

Association District Honor Orchestra and All State Orchestra on October 15th.  

D.J. Azua, eighth grade viola 

Adithi Challa, eighth grade viola 

Christopher Chen, eighth grade cello 

Aarushi Dhawan, eighth grade viola 

Nathaniel Dsilva, eighth grade viola 

Ashwika Gandra, eighth grade violin 

Benjamin Grubb, eighth grade violin 

Claire Guthrie, eighth grade cello 

Shriya Hariharan, eighth grade cello and bass 

Minduulat Kinney, eighth grade violin 

Sydney Marshall, eighth grade bass 

Timothy Meyers, seventh grade violin 

Lauren Poehler, eighth grade cello and bass 

Gemma Russo, eighth grade cello and bass 

Kate Shelley, eighth grade violin 

Timothy Shelley, seventh grade violin 

Jonathan Thai, eighth grade cello 

Rosanna Yu, eighth grade violin 

Feibin Zheng, eighth grade violin 



Evelyn Champion, Director 

 

Seventh and Eighth Grade students have started pass offs on the music for the Fall Concert. Students 

have received a calendar for these pass offs. You should hear your seventh or eighth grade musician 

practicing frequently at home, or they should be coming to the OR before school to practice. 

 

 

Please bookmark the Orchestra website and if you need to contact me, please use my school email: 
champione@fultonschools.org.  

Thank you,  

Mrs. Champion 

https://www.northwesternmsmusic.org/orchestra
mailto:champione@fultonschools.org

